June 25, 2024



# LSU Pediatrics Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our website

# **LSU Pediatrics Announcements**

# **Callie Roth Named Pediatric Clerkship Director**





Hospital Medicine Division's Dr. Callie Roth will take over as Pediatric Clerkship Director on July 1. She replaces Dr. Amy Prudhomme who has served as Clerkship Director since 2017. Dr. Prudhomme will support the transition in the role of Assistant Clerkship Director for the third-year students. Many thanks to Dr. Prudhomme for her strong work as Clerkship Director over the last seven years.





Dr. Leslie Reilly will continue to serve in her role as Assistant Clerkship Director for the fourth-year medical students. Dr. Jessica Patrick-Esteve will transition from her role as Assistant Clerkship Director for third-years to a more active role with the medical school in the Undergraduate Medical Education office.

# Kimiyo Harris-Williams Named Medical Director of LSUHSC School-Based Health Center



Chairman Dr. Dedrick Moulton announces the appointment of Dr. Kimiyo Harris-Williams as Medical Director of the LSUHSC School Based Health Center.

The school-based health center is located on the campus of New Orleans Charter Science and Mathematics High School. Dr. Harris-Williams and her team deliver quality, adolescent-centered healthcare services on-site in a safe and confidential environment.

In other news, Dr. Harris-Williams was also selected as a Pediatric Champion for the NIH *All of Us* Research Program and will also serve on the NIH*All of Us* Research Program Steering Committee. Starting July 1, she will serve on the Program's Executive Committee as well. Congratulations, Dr. Harris-Williams!

## Welcome, New Interns!

Pediatrics, Medicine/Pediatrics, and Pediatrics/Emergency Medicine residents began their orientation week last week to prepare for their July 1 start date. Welcome to the department, interns!



# **FACULTY DEVELOPMENT**

New video monthly

# June Video: "What is Difficult about Feedback?"

Feedback is crucial for our learners. This video (6 minutes) from the University of Michigan directly addresses challenges to Giving Feedback - time, feeling it's subjective, worries about rapport, negative reviews from leaners - and provides some concrete ways to overcome these barriers.

https://www.coursera.org/lecture/clinical-skills/01-03-what-is-difficult-about-feedback-Q32ML

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these websites:

- LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
- LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
- LSUHSC Faculty Development and Evaluation Committee's Tiger Bites Series
- ACGME LEARN

### **CHNOLA Announcements**

## **Grand Rounds**

Grand Rounds is on summer break and will resume in August.

# **Department Wellness**

CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at Children's Hospital (<u>flyer</u>)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

## **Other Announcements**

### Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

#### Resident Education

 Resident Participation in Research (<u>information</u>) - complete a shared spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for collaboration or assistance with.

### Department Biostatistician

- Department Biostatistician, Dr. Zhide Fang, is available to provide biostatistical support to faculty, fellows, and residents. Please see below for revised scheduling procedures:
- 1. Email Zhide Fang at zfang@lsuhsc.edu
- 2. Provide brief explanation of the service you need and, if applicable, times you are able to meet
- 3. Dr. Fang may request additional information depending on the nature of your request
- 4. Asking simple, direct questions through email is welcome at any time, but appointments are preferred

#### Administrative Reminders

- Importance of Time Certification (<u>information</u>) learn more about why we certify time each month!
- Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)
- Download the Department Composites for the 2023-2024 academic year! (<u>Resident, Fellow, Faculty</u>, and <u>Admin Staff</u>).
- LSU travel policy and procedures (information)

# **Department Anniversaries**

Steffan Sernich, 17 years Regina Zambrano, 12 years Elizabeth Alonso, 10 years Shubho Sarkar, 7 years Rebecca Calix, 2 years Kimiyo Harris-Williams, 1 year

## **Share Your News!**

The department wants to highlight your success! Please send any news to include in *Tuesday Tidbits* to <u>Michele Hallinan</u>.



Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Looking for old newsletters?

View the *Tuesday Tidbits* archive on the department's website. (link)

Department of Pediatrics | LSUHSC

LSU Pediatrics | 200 Henry Clay Ave | New Orleans, LA 70118 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!